
LITTLE ROCK INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

April is the Month of the Military Child 
and during this month especially, Hunt 
Military Communities celebrates the 
youngest members of our communities. 
The smallest warriors, the children, often 
make some of the most significant 
sacrifices moving from state to state, 
school to school, and having parents 

deployed for long periods, along with many other challenges 
military families face.  We are proud to acknowledge and support 
the tremendous strength and resiliency children of our military 
families display.  This year, for the first time, we are launching 
“Hunt Little Heroes.”  We ask that your children share stories of 
what they think it takes to be a hero and how they’ve been a 
positive influence in their community.   Applicants are asked to 
submit a 300-word essay, a video no longer than 2 minutes, or a 
drawing telling their “Hero Story” in their own unique way. For 
the “younger” heroes, a photo with a short blurb may also be 
submitted.  All applicants will receive a complimentary Hunt Little 
Heroes cape and mask. Each selected Hunt Little Hero will act as 
“Hero for the day” at a special celebratory event at their local 
Hunt community in honor of Month of the Military Child.  
Applicants can visit https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/
our-communities to see whether they qualify and to submit their 
story.  From all of us here at HMC, thank you for your service and 
sacrifice. 
 
 

Best, 

 

 

 

John Ehle 

President 
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Contact Information 

101 Arkansas Blvd, Jacksonville, AR 72076 

Phone: 501-983-9044 • Fax: 501-983-9021 

Facebook: Little Rock Family Housing 

April Pet of the Month  
Meet Delilah, our March Pet of the Month sponsored by 
Hollywood Feed 
 

 10 1/2 year old super mix  
 
 

 Delilah's favorite activities 
are barking at squirrels and 
rabbits and sun bathing in the 
yard.   
 

 What makes your pet special 
to you?  

"She's special to us because of her 
sweet personality. She loves 
cuddles and she's so patient and 
gentle with her little human 
siblings."  

- Tiffany Hammond (owner)  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities
https://www.huntmilitarycommunities.com/our-communities
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Employee Spotlight 
Meet our March Employee Spotlight, Juliet Reed! 
 

Juliet is a Community Manager who oversees our Leasing 
team - Hunt employee for 1 1/2 years 
 

Favorite Movie: 
Waitress 
 

Favorite Food: Stuffed 
Cabbage and Haluska  
 

 What do you love 
most about your job? "I love 
being apart of the process of 
helping someone find their 
new home. As a military 
spouse, I can relate to the 
difficulties many of our 
residents face in their everyday lives and I want to be a 
resource they can come to."  

 

We now offer delivery for all self-help items! Simply put in a 
routine work order via phone, email, or the Rent Cafe 
Resident Portal/App to request self-help items and our 
dedicated maintenance staff will deliver them to your door. 
 
*Our maintenance shop is currently closed to residents in an 
effort to maintain the health and safety of our residents and 
staff. All requests for self-help items must be made via the 
methods listed above.*  

COVID-19 Message From HMC 
We recognize this continues to be a very challenging time for all. We have 

received guidance that all U.S. residents have been asked to stay at home until 

the end of April to help stop the spread of COVID-19. We will continue to 

monitor and provide future guidance in every state. 

Stabilizing this situation is taking longer than we all anticipated, but hopefully 

we can all take comfort knowing our grocery stores, pharmacies, and medical 

providers are there to assist us. Our service teams remain available to respond 

to urgent and emergency work requests, take care of the exterior maintenance 

and neighborhood projects, and stocking supplies for when we can resume 

regular operations. We will be adding back other services and opening amenity 

spaces as soon as it is safe to do so, and in accordance with CDC and WHO 

guidance. In the meantime, we are working on creative ways to continue 

Community Advisory Board meetings or hold resident events virtually! 

Facebook Fun! 

 

Check out these exciting daily activities and con-
tests we will be featuring each week on Face-
book. Be on the lookout for more exciting con-
tests, activities, and features on our Facebook 
page throughout the month of April. Join the fun! 

 
@LittleRockFamilyHousing 

 Mondays- Monday Mash Facebook Bingo 

  Tuesdays- Trivia Tuesday 

  Wednesdays- Wacky Wednesday 

  Thursdays- Thankful Thursday  

  Fridays- Field Trip Friday 

  Saturdays- Sanity Saturday 

  Sundays- Soulful Sunday 

We now offer self-help delivery! 


